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About Parksville ― Located on Vancouver Island's sheltered east coast, 12,000 residents call Parksville their home.  

Parksville offers a quality lifestyle with many activities. We are committed to being the city of choice for ourselves and future  
generations in a clean, safe, friendly, economically viable and sustainable environment. 
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Railway Crossing Repairs - Highway 4A and Highway 19A 
 
 
Starting Monday, August 27, the City of Parksville will repair the two Highway 4A (Alberni Highway) 
railway crossings located near the old train station. The repairs will include some track tie 
replacements on the south crossing, as well as the installation of track seals on both crossings. The 
new track seal system will require paving work, which will improve the road grade and reduce the 
bumps for vehicles crossing the tracks.  
 
City work crews will also complete additional repairs at the "Craig's Crossing" railway crossing 
located on Highway 19A beginning Tuesday, September 4. These repairs will include a replacement 
of the existing rubber matting and minor paving work.  
 
The projected completion date for both repairs is September 7. While all attempts will be made to 
complete this work on schedule, situations such as inclement weather may arise that could delay 
completion. Although crews will do their best to maintain traffic flow, delays should be expected 
due to temporary lane closures. 
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For more information: 
 
 Engineering and Operations Department 250 248-5412 


